COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th March, 1928.

| Dear 8irs,

With reference to your memorandum of the 3rd

® ultimo relative to the steamer "EDERA", I have to acquaint

| you that the Boiler Survey of this vessel was bartly held

at, Ancona in January last, and that to complete the same

the Donkey Boiler Survey requires to be held.

In the circumstances I shall be glad to learn

vhat arrangements are broposed to be made to complete the
inspection in question.

For your information I think it well to add that
the Ancona Surveyor recommended that the main boilers be
repaired before the end of June next.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Gemmittee.
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